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20 June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Sports Day 2022 
 

Unfortunately, due to the refurbishment of Palmer Park we are unable to hold our annual 

Sports Day at the stadium.  As a result, we have decided to hold individual year group Sports 

Days on school site this year, similar to last year. 

 

Year 7 – Thursday 30 June - lessons 2, 3 and 4. 

Year 8 – Friday 1 July - lessons 1, 2 and 3 

Year 10 – Monday 4 July - lessons 1, 2 and 3 

Year 9 – Tuesday 5 July - lessons 1, 2 and 3 

 

During this time, all students from the year group will be seated or competing on the school 

field during the times stated above.  All students should wear PE kit and are encouraged to 

wear a coloured top to support their house.  

 

Attenborough – Green 

Bolt – Red 

Curie – Yellow 

Roddick – Purple 

Wilde – Orange 

Yousafzai – Blue 

 

Students should bring with them plenty to drink, a tracksuit (or other suitable warm clothing).  

We would also recommend sunscreen and a hat to wear as protection from the sun.  

 

If a Sports Day has to be cancelled due to circumstances outside of the school’s control, for 

example bad weather, students will have normal timetabled lessons. 

 

All students are encouraged to sign up and represent their house. Please use the link below to 

sign up for Sports Day by 12.00 noon on Wednesday 29 June 2022. 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccFleedaNew4uqKzlhlGfLR0tOZIEAWV7rRCC
TfevzDKgp5A/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

We hope that we will have enjoyable Sports Days with excellent performances. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Flynn 

Head of Physical Education 
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